
1. Why are Resident/Tenant Leaders contact information not shared publicly? 

a. NYCHA Policy requires that personal identifiable information (PII) of residents not 

be shared without their express written consent. If there is a Resident Leader from a 

development within your Neighborhood Portfolio in active elected leadership, your 

NYCHA liaison can and will send you their contact information. The liaison can also 

facilitate making the connection between the RRT member and the Resident Leader. 

If there is no active Resident Leader, this will be notated.  

2. Why are Neighborhood Administrators / Property Managers contact information not 

shared publicly? 

a. Approval has been given to share with Resident Leaders and Roundtable Members; 

however, Arvind Sohoni is still compiling the list and will be shared once completed.  

3. What can NYCHA do in regards to homeless people in NYCHA buildings? 

a. Please note that both the Safety & Security and Management Practices 

Subcommittees are currently working on these issues. The former is working on 

assessing solutions on better secured doors, and the Management Practices is 

currently discussing the best practices and policies on how to address the root causes. 
 


